
 CONNECTED 
to God  

to God’s Word 

to God’s House 

“...that their hearts may be 
encouraged, having been 

knit together in love..”  
Colossians 2:2 

 CHURCH LEADERS 
ELDERS 

Matt Maurer  704.437.1498 
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 

Phil Forrest  336.751.0764 
DEACONS 

Rick Brown (Worship)  336.399.2201 
Steve Brown (Building/Grounds)

336.407.4933  
Tom Davenport (Fellowship) 336.918.6448 

Gary Dull (Outreach & Missions) 
336.749.7838 

Jered Markman (Teaching)  336.469.0976 
Brandon Maurer (Technology) 731.267.8188 

PREACHER 
Matt Langfield  336.588.4854 

PLAN of SALVATION 
Hear the Gospel   

Romans 10:17 
Believe Jesus is  

God’s Son  
Acts 16:30-31, Hebrews 11:6 

Repent of Sin  
Acts 17:30-31 

Confess Jesus is  
God’s Son  

Acts 8:36-37, Matthew 
10:32,Romans 10:9-10 

Be Baptized  
Acts 2:38 

Live Faithfully  
1 John 1:7, Rev 2:10 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
SUNDAY  

Bible Class 10am 
Morning Worship 11am 
Evening Worship 6pm 

WEDNESDAY 
Bible Class 7pm 

MEN TO SERVE 
SUNDAY MORNING 

Song Leader  Brandon Maurer 
Announcements Matt Maurer 
Opening Prayer Eddie Nuckols 
Lord’s Table  Jimmy Snow 
   Craig Stroud 
   Edgar Markman 
   David Capps 
   Scott Tesh 
Preacher  Matt Langfield 
Closing Prayer  Steve Anderson 
 

SUNDAY EVENING 
Opening Prayer Rich White 
Preacher  Matt Langfield 
Lord’s Table  Brandon Maurer 
Closing Prayer  Scott Tesh 
 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 
Song Leader  Brandon Maurer 

COMMUNION  Terri Maurer 
BREAD        Terri Maurer 

A Friendly Church with a Vital Message         December 19, 2021 

Gifts Not Under the Tree 
 During this wonderful time of year, many of us will spend hours, 
weeks, or even months planning and finding the perfect gift for a 
loved one. We will then find the perfect box, carefully wrap our pre-
sent, decorate it with a bow, and gently place it under a beautiful tree. 
But, as exciting as it is to see a fully trimmed tree surrounded by a 
mountain of colorful gifts, there are some things we should give or 
share that will never fit in a box. 

Our Time – Giving our time to others and God is much more valuable 
than anything under the tree. Making memories with members of 
our family and members of the church requires our time but re-
sults in long-lasting and even eternal relationships.  

Our Example – Giving or providing a Christian example to our children 
and everyone around us is far more valuable than anything pur-
chased in a store. When we “let [our] light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
inside and outside of our homes, we not only demonstrate the 
blessings of being a Christian, we draw others closer to God. 

Our Love – “God is love” (1 John 4:8), and as His children, we are to 
show that same love to those around us. John wrote, “let us 
love one another” (1 John 4:7). Our love, regardless of circum-
stance and freely given to others, costs nothing but is worth so 

much. 

 As we enjoy this holiday season, remember that 
the most valuable things we have to give will never fit 

in a box or under a tree. 

Matt Langfield 

North Main Street Church of Christ 
605 North Main Street  Mocksville, NC 27028   336.751.2866   nmcofc@yadtel.net   ww.nmcofc.org 



 

 

Welcome visitors! You are our honored guests! 
Please fill out a visitor card and place it in the collection 

plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would love to 
have you as a part of our Christian family. If you would like 
for someone to visit you or have some other need, please let 

us know. We hope you will worship with us again soon! 

REMEMBER TO  

CHECK YOUR 

 MAILBOX  

FOR  HOLIDAY  

GREETINGS!!!  

SING  IN  THE  NEW  YEAR 

  

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 31   
7:30pm to 12:01am  

The “Sing in the New Year” event will be 
held in the fellowship hall. End 2021 with 
fun, games, and food while enjoying the 
fellowship of Christian brothers and sis-
ters. The evening will end with praising 

our awesome God by singing hymns and 
close with a prayer at midnight. 

There are various 
household items in 

the fellowship 
room. If anyone can 
use anything, please 

take it home! 

Paul Johnson is in need of prayers for strength and improved health. 
Oscar Koontz is walking better after a fall, but still has pain in his right 

hip. 
Belinda Nuckols was admitted to Forsyth Hospital this past Tuesday. 

She has diverticulitis and a cyst on her liver. 
Megan and Harry Picciuto, regular visitors at North Main, have both 

contracted Covid-19. 
Nikki Santiago, member at Warners, underwent a procedure to drain flu-

id from around her heart this past Friday. The procedure went well but 
she will be remain in hospital until Monday.  

Craig Stroud underwent a heart cath this past Thursday. The procedure 
went well and he is back home. 

Trent White has recently been experiencing problems with dizziness due 
to an inner ear issue, but he is improving daily. 

Bubba Cannon, Cindy (Bean) Condenquist, Mary Ellen Dull, Lindsay 
Gantt, Don Grubbs, Glenn and Nancy Koontz, Sara Koontz, Bob Lang-
ford, Brandon Markman, Lauren Eure McCowan, Allen Mullis, Gerald 
McIntyre, Mildred Phelps, Aileen Potts, Nikki Santiago, Jay Stanley, 
Wanda Whitley, Wyatt Wells 

“No __________ has overtaken ___ but 
____ as is ______ to ___; and God is 

________, who will ___ allow ___ to be 
_______ beyond ____ you are ____, but 
with the temptation will _______ a ___ of 
escape also, so that you ____ be ____ to 

______ it.” – 1 Corinthians 10:13 


